ASC Meeting
9/10/2014

Attendees: Peggy Vance, Adam Schreiber, Tom Harvey, Seth Spidahl, Barbara Hesner, and
Tamera Miller-Glahn

Rescheduled the Guest Speaker Catherine Swearingen (Executive Director of Career
Connections) for this meeting to October due to low attendance from ASC committee.

Treasurer’s Report: Tom: In budget $1,455 remaining. No new transactions. Total budget is
$1,455 for the new vyear.

Website Update: Adam: Photos have been updated with those who want their photos on the
website. Bios have also been updated. Committees and responsibilities have been updated as
well on the website. Meeting minutes are also updated (accordion style). Tom will check HR to
see what sort of “soft” benefits PLU employees could receive (IE discount on cell phone plans,
waive YMCA initiation fee.)

Tamera — Message from constituents’:
Parking for the Neeb Center is an issue in terms of space. Adam and Charlie will bring up with
the Parking Committee.

PLU Night at the Rainers: Tamera reported that the night went well, and was well represented
from the Alumni perspective.

Stuff the Bus: Tamera felt that the donations were a bit low at the PLU Night at the Rainiers.
She felt that overall the donations are up for the year with all the other locations and events
combined.

Note: Peggy made the comment where all committees (at the end of the year) come up with a
how-to-do/policy and procedures task list so potential new committee members have a template
on how to operate.

Veterans Day: September 24™ is the first meeting for this committee. This committee is still in
the planning and idea stages.

Fall Open House Committee, Benefits, and Budget: all committees have not met yet so any
report.



Long-Range Planning Committee: A survey was sent out via email; Barbara encouraged
each person to take the survey so the committee has feedback on which to work off. Email
constituents to fill out the survey.

Parking Committee: No meeting scheduled yet.

Parking Appeals Committee: First meeting is September 29™.

Retirement Committee: No meeting yet, but only meets several times a year.

Welcome to PLU Committee: Tom is going to temporarily help out Tamera and Peggy to stuff
the envelopes.

Next ASC meeting is October 8" at 11:00 a.m. AUC 134.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Seth Spidahl



